St Philomena’s School Moree

55 Boston Street

PO Box 669

MOREE NSW 2400

Ph 02 6752 1577
admin@stphilomenasmoree.catholic.edu.au

9 August 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the recent announcement of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the Armidale Local
Government Area, and in alignment with NSW Health advice, the Diocesan Athletics Carnival
will be postponed. The health and wellbeing of everyone involved are paramount and at the
heart of this decision. A new proposed date for the Athletics Carnival will be available over
the coming weeks.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,
Phoebe McGrath Pamella O’Neill

Year 4 Leader of Learning Assistant Principal
Sports Coordinator K-10



